
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

On Friday we held our coffee morning to support the charity Macmillan. This 

will be our third year of holding this popular event. It was lovely to see our 

regular parents and friends who have previously supported us but also welcomed 

lots of new families and children. It was an opportunity to get together with 

friends and family and enjoy some quality time, with coffee and home-made 

cakes. 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported 

the day, and a special thankyou to our regular 

team of volunteers and bakers. Thankyou also 

to all those who bought raffle tickets, this has 

been drawn and all winners have been notified. 

Our event raised a fabulous amount £669.55p 

Thank you all once again and I hope you will put 

this event in your diary for next year 

Best wishes 

Mrs Hitchings 


